
Allison Brown

Superintendent of Schools

August 5, 2024

Dear Roslyn Families,

I hope you are enjoying your summer and finding time to relax. We are already hard at work,
getting ready to kick off an exciting new academic year beginning Tuesday, September 3, 2024.

Please be advised that the opening of the Parent Portal (announcing the 24-25 student schedules
and teacher placement) is scheduled for Monday, August 19, 2024, at 10:00 AM. On that date
and time, you will be able to access the portal via the following link: http://sis.roslynschools.org.

Please take the opportunity to update your contact information to ensure that you will receive all
emails, phone calls, and text communications from the District.

If you run into any technical issues, or have any questions, please seek assistance by sending an
email to support@roslynschools.org.

Have a wonderful summer. We look forward to seeing everyone in September!

Sincerely,

Allison Brown
Superintendent of Schools
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